

GOLF ADVISORY BOARD MEETING MINUTES
CITY OF PORT ORANGE
1000 CITY CENTER CIRCLE – CITY HALL
2ND FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM
APRIL 3, 2018 AT 5:00 P.M.

A Regular Meeting of the Golf Advisory Board was called to order by Chairman Lee at 5:00 p.m.

Present: John Cameron
 Richard Lee, Chairman
 Tony Delmonte
 Lance Green
 Dennis Flesch
 Jane Taylor, Vice Chairman

Absent Scott Stiltner, Council Member

Also Present Peter Ferreira, Assistant Parks & Recreation Director
 Deanna Massey, Sr. Administrative Assistant

PUBLIC COMMENTS - There were none.

WRITTEN REPORTS

2. Summary Report from KemperSports for Financial and Evaluation Reports

Chairman Richard Lee read the summary report submitted by Bob Duquette, General Manager.

Member Cameron commented that the items from the last meeting that were supposed to be on this meeting's agenda are not included and that consistently keeps occurring. He also stated he would like to have someone here from KemperSports at each meeting to answer questions.

The Board discussed their concerns regarding the items and pricing of items in the Pro Shop, as well as marketing concerns and pricing for seasonal players, locals, and leagues.

The Board Members would like to see a course calendar published.

Vice Chairwoman Taylor has questions regarding what the women's league is being charged vs. other leagues. She would like that looked at.

Peter Ferreira, Assistant Parks and Recreation Director, will reach out to KemperSports and attempt to assist them with the marketing.

DISCUSSION/ACTION

3. Consideration of Minutes – February 6, 2018

Motion to approve the Minutes from February 6, 2018 was made by Member Delmonte, and Seconded by Vice Chairwomen Taylor. Motion carried unanimously by voice vote.

4. Update on the Restaurant

There was no one present from the restaurant.

5. Staff Comments

Mr. Ferreira stated that the City Manager will be meeting with the HOA on May 8, 2018 at 7pm.

6. Items for Next Agenda –


New development update
Member comments from City Manager Meeting at the HOA
Discussion on bushes
Discussion on course conditions

BOARD COMMENTS

Vice Chairwoman Taylor asked what the utility deposit was that the restaurant paid. Mr. Ferreira responded that they had to pay a \$10,000 deposit.

NEXT MEETING DATE- June 5, 2018

ADJOURNMENT: 6:15 p.m.


Chairman Richard Lee